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May 2, 2019 
 

 
Saturday Night Movies Resumes 

I’m pleased to announce that the new projector was installed Monday. Saturday night at the movies 

resumes on May 4 with Mary Poppins Returns.  
 

 

Patio Cushions 

Cushions were delivered today for the patio furniture located outside the Gallery/Scooter parking 

entrance. 
 

 

Happy 4th Birthday Sherman & Oakley 

Join us for a piece of cake on Wednesday, May 15 to celebrate the birthday of our swans, Sherman 

& Oakley. Cake will be available in the lobby during lunch and dinner hours. Also, Kathy Vacca 

has generously donated a hand-made quilt which will be displayed in the lobby. We are considering 

moving the community quilt, currently in the Lobby, to the Auditorium stage area. The quilts and 

wall hangings currently on display there will be cleaned and possibly hung in the Card Room. There 

are many historical details in these pieces which we will be careful to preserve.  
 

 

Resident Meeting 

I will be holding my annual budget meeting on Tuesday, May 14 at 10:30 AM in the Auditorium 

and Card Room. Budget information will be distributed to you next week. 
 

 

Mailroom Doors 

The automatic mailroom doors will be unlocked this week. 

 

 

Food Truck 

To help celebrate National Nursing Home Week, we’ve arranged for Sinkers & Suds, a donut and 

coffee food truck, to be in the main parking lot on Wednesday, May 15 at 9:00 AM. Residents, 

visitors and staff may purchase their food and beverages. Sinkers & Suds accepts all major credit 

cards and cash.  

 

 

(over) 

 



Power Washing 

Power washing of patio home gutters will begin on Monday, May 13. Once the gutters are finished, 

the vinyl siding pressure washing will begin.  Please be prepared to move scooters and any other 

items to another location to prevent any type of damage. This will also help expedite the cleaning.   

If you have any questions, please call Greg Holt at ext. 8483. 
 

 

Overnight Guest Reminders 

It is becoming a busy time for our Oak Lodge Rooms and Patio Home Suites. We would like to 

remind you of a few important points if you have guests staying on the campus: 
 

• Check in time is after 2 PM. 

• Check out time is no later than 12 Noon, or a late-check out fee will be assessed to the bill. 

• Credit cards are not accepted at Sherwood Oaks; we do accept cash and checks. 

• Smoking is not permitted on the campus. 

• Pets are not permitted in the Oak Lodge or Patio Home Suites. 

• There is a nominal fee assessed to the bill for lost keys and gate fobs. 

• There is a nominal fee for changes made to reservations within 5 days of the check in date. 

• There is a $40 + tax fee per room for guests who do not show up for their reservation. 

• Cooking is not permitted in any patio home suite. Guests are welcome to use the kitchen in 

the Oak Lodge. Keys are available to sign out at the reception desk. 

Complete details are listed in annual fee schedule, the 3-fold brochure included in the check-in 

packet, and on the check-in form that all guests are required to read, sign and date. If you have any 

questions about reservations or fees, please call the reception desk or Tabby Alford at ext. 8460. 
 

 

Safety First! 

For your safety, please use sidewalks. Walking through grass could pose falling hazards as area 

could be wet or uneven. Also, use sidewalk to enter the Greenhouse.  

 

 


